
 

 

 

20th April 2018 

 

Dear Maple Parents and Carers 

RE:  Mrs Hudson Absence 

Following my letter earlier in the week, I’m pleased to inform you 
that Mrs Jones, who has been covering Maple Class this week, will 
remain as their class teacher for the rest of the term.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


